

JOSEPH H. HUIE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



1260 Rock Cut Road ● Forest Park, Georgia 30297 Phone: (678) 827-7937 ● Fax: (678) 827-7938

Dr. Roxanne Dixon Principal Mr. Steven Dennis Assistant Principal Mrs. Jennet Jackson Assistant Principal

October 30, 2019

To: Huie Elementary Parents

Parents thank you for giving your input regarding Title I Building Staff Capacity Parent Survey for the 2019 – 2020 school year. Meetings were hosted in the Spring and Fall of 2019. Below is a summary of the input received from parents who attended the input meetings or answered the Google survey link.

According to the Title I Building Staff Capacity Parent Survey families would like the faculty and staff to receive professional development on communicating with parents, empowering parents to support their child and creating a welcoming environment. Parents also commented the school has come and long way and we need to keep up the good work. Parents also requested paper work be consolidated when sent home and the parents would like to have a decoration day. The parents were grateful to have been given the opportunity to share their input with our school.

Huie Elementary parents and families are welcome to give input at any time during the school year and any input will be considered for next year's Building Staff Capacity Parent Survey.

Sincerely,

Dr. Roxanne Dixon

Dr. Roxanne Dixm

Principal